
 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE FROM PRINCIPAL 

 

Date: 11.04.2020 

  

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from South City International School! 

In the view of the global COVID-19 situation, your safety and that of your family and friends 
is foremost in my mind. It’s an uncertain time for us all, but collectively I know we will get 
through this. 

As per State Government request, the fee structure remains the SAME as last year till further 
notice. Kindly note that those who paid the new fee structure would be adjusted in the next 
quarter. No change or increase in fee structure at present. Kindly try to make your payments 
before the extended due date, 30th April, 2020. 

 

 

With warm regards 

John Andrew Bagul 

Principal 

South City International School 

 

 


